
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

August 24, 2025 

BapƟst Church 

   
   
   

The Clark Family 
 

BenneƩ, Addie, Thomas, Grace, 
Nick & Callie 

 

Church Safety Team 

Today 
PeeWee Roberts 

 
8/31/25 

James Hughes 
 

Visitors, please scan this QR 
code and fill out a short form so 
we can get to know you better. 

Nicholas Clark, Pastor 
clarklyceum@protonmail.com/812-489-3628 

 

 

26 – Rita Calhoun 
27 – Evan Gravil 
29 – Jessica Gravil 

 

None this 
week 

“Always be joyful. Never stop 
praying. Be thankful in all 
circumstances, for this is 

God’s will for you who belong 
to Christ Jesus.”   

1Thessalonians 5:16-18 

 



Church Calendar 
 

 
 

 Young Oaks will meet this week on Wednesday, August 27th at 
6:30 pm. The Rotation will be Crafts. Bible study is also 
available for adults. 
 

 Share your favorite Oak Grove memory for our 150th 
Anniversary book. Please place your written memory in the box 
in the foyer no later than Sunday, Aug. 31st. If you prefer, you 
may email your memory to homecoming@orville.org. 
 

 The Little River Baptist Association will be having their 2nd 
Annual Golf Tournament on September 6th, at Boots Randolph 
Golf Course. This will be a time of fellowship for Little River 
churches to participate with four person teams. Please contact us 
to enter your church team/teams so that we may plan for lunch. 
 

 Oak Grove is offering Bible Drill!  If you have a student in 
grades 4-9, we would love to have them be a part of Bible Drill 
each Sunday evening at 6:00 pm starting September 7th. If your 
child wants to participate, please see Mrs. Martha Davis. 
 

 The Lord’s Supper will be Sunday, September 7th during 
morning worship. 

 
 HOMECOMING: Save the Date- Sunday September 21st.  

 

  

 

 

 

  

Staff 
 

Nicholas Clark, Pastor   
Amber Bailey, Music Director                            
Orville Herndon, Sunday School Director                                                     
Kathy McCraw, Discipleship Training Dir. 
Martha Davis, Organist /Jan Oakley, Pianist   

Deacons     
 

Scott Ellis             270-881-2716 
Donnie McCraw  270-350-0860 
Joe Oakley            270-350-8151 
Ken Oakley          270-350-6826                               
Hugh Roberts      270-350-2045 
Dan Sheehan       270-350-1813 
 

Call to Worship                      Let it Rise                          Screens 
Missionary Moments                                    
Announcements                                                  Pastor Clark 
Hymn             We have heard the Joyful sound                   581 
Hymn                        Sweet Hour of Prayer                        445 
Offertory                                                                     Deacons 
Children’s Message                                               Gail Oliver  
Special                  To Rescue a Sinner Like Me              Choir 
Sermon              “150 Years: A Mission Refreshed"                     
Sermon Text            Matthew 16:13-19               Pastor Clark 
Invitation                      Speak to my Heart                          281 
Benediction                    The Bond of Love                         All 

Morning Services 
 

9:00 am Sunday School 
10:00 am Morning Worship 

 

Evening Services 
 

5:00 pm Children/Youth Committee 
5:30 pm Choir Practice 

6:00 pm Discipleship Training 

“Companions of the Apostle Paul“ 

a. Form a new adult Sunday School class 
b. Everyone has at least one gospel 

conversation a month 
c. Work toward giving 10% to the budget 
d. Take the next step in mission 

participation 

 

45 Floyd Sumner Rd., 
Cadiz, KY 42211 

270-522-6521 


